
 
 

 
 
 

Easter Intensive week 

 

 

Get your child into swimming lessons!!  

AGE: 4+  

Lessons run at Truro school prep over the Easter (3rd – 6th April) and for just £28 for the 

week your child will receive 4 x 30 minutes lessons of well taught swimming. 

This is a fantastic swimming pool, ideal for children who haven't learnt to swim, beginners 

and those seeking to improve stroke technique.  

This intensive week is an ideal introduction for new or potential participants who are looking 

for regular swimming lessons.  

It has been shown that children learn and retain new skills more easily over short, intensive 

periods of time. The week will be invaluable in improving confidence and technique as well 

as enabling swimmers to move to the next stage of swimming. 

For more information and to book a space email us at squidletsswim@hotmail.com stating 

Intensive swimming course.  

Julia & Amy 

 
 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
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Truro Nursery School are recruiting! 

 
We are looking for experienced educators to work as part of a dedicated and highly qualified team of 
teachers and educators supporting children from 2-5 years in our wonderful environment.  If you 
have a suitable level 2 or 3 or above qualification or experience of working with young children 
please get in touch.  We can be flexible regarding hours and days of work – we are more interested 
in welcoming the right person into our team. We can offer you a wonderful working environment, a 
supportive staff team, competitive pay, Cornwall Council staff pension benefits and access to a 
wealth of wellbeing services.  
  
If you would like more information please contact Nikki (njones@truronurseryschool.org.uk)  
   
We are also looking for casual bank or supply staff (teachers and support staff) so get in touch if you 
are interested.    

 

 
 

Nikki Jones 

School Business Manager 
Truro Nursery School 
Higher Trehaverne 
Truro 
TR1 3RJ 
01872 274693 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 


